
 

Community Announcements 

November 9, 2011 

 

This is reminder that school will not be in session on Thursday, November 10
th

.  This is an 

assessment day as listed on the district calendar.  Additionally, the school and offices will 

be closed on Friday, November 11th in honor of the Veteran’s day holiday.   

Does Your Child Need Health Insurance? DPS may be able to help.   Information 

regarding free or low-cost Health Insurance for children is available in the main office. 

If the district is closed due to emergency reasons, such as snowstorms or other events, the 

central district phone center message will be updated daily by 5 a.m. The phone number is 

720-423-3200.  You may log on to the district website at http://www.dpsk12.org for updated 

district closure information or listen to your local TV or radio stations for updated 

information. 

Looking ahead, remember the school and offices will be closed for the Thanksgiving 

Holiday from Wednesday, November 23 through Sunday, November 27. 

Earwarp, the chamber concert series headed by Resident Artist,  Erik Peterson, is going to 

open at Denver School of the Arts on Tuesday, November 15th at 7:00pm. Tickets can be 

purchased at the door. Admission is free for all DSA students.  The program will present: 

Stravinsky Suite from L'Histoire Du Soldat (The Soldier's Tale); Handel Sonata in D 

Major for Violin and Piano Op.1, No.13; Nino Rota Sonata in Re for Clarinet and piano; 

Schickele: Serenade for Three for Clarinet, Violin and Piano. The performers include: 

Abby Raymond, acting Principal Clarinet, Colorado Symphony; Erik Peterson, violinist in 

residence at DSA and Colorado Symphony; Dr. Tamara Goldstein, Associate Professor of 

Piano and Director of Keyboard Studies, Metro State College of Denver. 

 
 

Are your aware of future DSA families who are thinking of auditioning for DSA in 

January?  The audition application window opens on November 1
st
 and will remain open 

until 12:00 pm on November 21st.  Direct any prospective parents to the admissions tab on 

our web-site. 

 
 
 

The DSA Stage Craft and Design is proud to announce DSA Play Dates.  Babysitting for 

your young children while you enjoy the show!  We will provide: 

Red Cross certified babysitters and adult supervisors 

http://www.dpsk12.org/


Games, crafts, and healthy snacks for your kiddos 

$20 for first child; $10 for additional children in same family 

Minimum age 12 months 

Parents must stay on premises while children are in our care 

Fundraiser for Stagecraft and Design Department 

Check the DSA web-site for a flyer regarding his information under updates. 

 


